
18 July 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

RE Non-Uniform Day Friday 21 July 

 

As mentioned in our last letter, we will be holding a non-uniform day on the last day of this term. We 

would politely request that, if your child participates, they contribute a voluntary donation for our 

chosen charity which, this year, is the Noah’s Ark Children’s Hospital Charity. 

 

Children and families are at the heart of the charity’s work. Its aim is to ensure that treatment and 

outcomes for children can continue to improve by funding new and innovative medical equipment and 

facilities. They support children and families through their emotional support service and the much 

loved play specialist team. They invest in the future by providing technology that helps train the 

clinicians of tomorrow. The charity also strives to make the hospital a less frightening and more 

familiar place for children through a host of strategies. 

As a charity that relies entirely on donations we feel that this is a worthy cause and would be grateful 

if you were to contribute either by the ParentPay option or by providing your child with a cash 

donation on Friday. 

Please see below for the ParentPay link where you can log into your account to make a donation. 

 

www.parentpay.com 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Allison Yarrow 

Deputy Headteacher 

http://www.parentpay.com/

